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Dear Members,  

It is hard to think of skiing with this continuous hot weather!  

However, for now, check out the availability calendar to 

book your accommodation.  Remember the weekends 

that are already booked, there is often a bunkroom left 

aside for families. 

We would love to see some new faces at our next AGM in 

March with some fresh ideas and enthusiasm.  

Sarah Kennedy, President 

 

REVAMPED WEBSITE 

Have a look at the new, revamped club website 

www.southlandskiclub.org.nz 

COMMITTEE FOCUS   

The committee are currently looking into upgrading the 

shared bathrooms, installing a family room and 

changing the heating system.  If there are any trades 

people amongst our members who would be willing to 

share their expertise, we’d love to hear from you.  

Likewise, if you’re a whizz at applying for grants. 

 

 

 

 

Summer Newsletter – Bring on Winter!  But 

let’s enjoy this lovely Summer first! 
 

Upcoming Events 

AGM  

THURSDAY, 22 MARCH 2018  

Southland Stadium,                      

Meeting Room 1 & 4 at 7 – 

8:30PM  To register email -

southlandskiclub@gmail.com          

(subject: AGM), All welcome! 

 

WORKING BEE 

21 & 22 APRIL 2018 

Jobs will mainly involve some 

painting and giving the lodge a 

good spring-clean.  

Accommodation FOC, pot luck 

evening meal.  Good chance to 

get to know other club members. 

Please email your interest to 

southlandskiclub@gmail.com 

Here’s your chance to contribute      

to the club if you are not able to     

be on the Committee. 

P.O. Box 952 Invercargill 9810 

southlandskiclub@gmail.com 

www.southlandskiclub.org.nz 

 

http://www.southlandskiclub.org.nz/
mailto:southlandskiclub@gmail.com
mailto:southlandskiclub@gmail.com
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 2017 SKI WEEKS 

Another two successful weeks of skiing was held in the July 

School Holidays of 2017.  We received some great feedback;  

“We were very fortunate to have met and lived for a week with such a 

fantastic group of children and parents from Southland.  It was great to see 

everybody develop their skiing skills over that time.  The children on ski 

weeks were positive, active and helpful with the communal jobs.  The 

parents that attended were friendly and welcoming to us……………………”  

“Thank you again for welcoming us to your club and allowing us to take part 

in your ski week.  We developed our skills in the snow and made some great 

new friends”. 

Ski Weeks will be held again these July 2018 School Holidays, so 

look out for dates and details in future newsletters and 

correspondence. 

Thanks to Silver Ferns and Fonterra, very generous suppliers of 

lamb and cheese for our two Ski Weeks. 

PHOTOS OF SEPTEMBER 2017 SNOW DUMP 

 

 

View outside kitchen 

window looking down to 

Otago Ski Club, stunning! 

 

 

 
Please support                        

Sliver Fern Farms,            

generous providers of lamb  
 

 

Ski club office bearers 

President & Funding 

Sarah Kennedy 021-143-4987 

Vice President 

Martha Hogan 

Treasurer 

Vicky Murphy 027-275-0665 

Secretary 

Kate Henderson 

Lodge bookings  

Kate Henderson 

Lodge maintenance manager 

Wayne Hopcroft   

Publicity 

Nikki Crossan 

Lodge custodians 

Alan & Jan Burrows 

Lodge cellphone 

Ski season only 027-442-5198 

 

 

View from main door, 

ski members skied 

down the hill from 

Goblers Hut to 

Southland Ski Lodge.  

People also skied 

back to their cars in 

Car Park 4, amazing! 


